
 

 

 

 

 
TO:  EMS System 
 
FROM: Laura Wallin, RN, EMS Specialist   
 
SUBJECT:  Parkview Community Hospital designated a Stroke Ready Hospital 
 
DATE: April 21, 2014 
 

 
 
 
The Riverside County EMS Agency (REMSA) is pleased to announce that Parkview Community Hospital 
has fulfilled all of the obligations necessary to be designated as a Stroke Ready Hospital in Riverside 
County.  Beginning at midnight on April 24, 2014 (the night of April 23, 2014), base hospitals may send 
patients identified in the field as possible stroke patients to Parkview Community Hospital, in 
accordance with REMSA policy #5701 (Stroke Centers) and policy #4503 (Suspected Stroke).  Please 
ensure that necessary personnel are informed of this designation. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Parkview Community Hospital to our list of designated Stroke Centers in 
Riverside County. 


